
Peekskill CSD PTO
Committee Report Form

Submission Date_____09/18/2017____________ Month & Year:___September 
2017   

Committee _____Class Parents ______

Items Requiring a Vote:

N/A

Items Requiring Discussion:

�

Items for Information Only:
� Class Parent Committee (CPC) now has 6 members.  Jen Carbaugh & Ghaneisha 

Ford will be meeting the needs at Woodside.  Kristi Lynch and Isabel Pipolo will 
be working at Oakside.  Ana Budds (a teacher) is helping at Uriah Hill.  Bridget 
Holloman is a Woodside teacher who has been advising us from a teacher 
standpoint.

� Kristi & Isabel were able to speak to the Oakside teachers at a staff meeting.  The 
goal was to inform them of the process for selecting class parents and to introduce 
themselves.

� Jen was able to speak to the Woodside staff for the same purposes.
� Ghaneisha is working on boxes for the Crayola recycle initiative.

� Wednesday, Sept 20th, Jen is speaking to Uriah Hill staff about class parents.
� Flyers went home at Oakside.  Parents were to sign up during their back to school 

night.
� Flyers will be going home for Woodside and Uriah Hill.  Parents and teachers will 

be encouraged to connect and get interested parents signed up at Meet the Teacher 



Nights next week.
� Crystal Hernandez desires to have this program at Hillcrest.  She is in the process 

of recruiting parents to be on the CPC.  
� CP Orientation will be mid-October at the Ford Theater…..hopefully.

Submitted by: ____Jennifer Carbaugh

As of 10/1/15


